
Public Notice
The  Albion  Residential-Butler
Street  project  is  located  in
Allegheny  County  at  5255
Butler  Street,  Pittsburgh  PA
15201. The project has both
residential  and  commercial
components. The project area
is approx. 2.91 acres and is
proposing  140  Equivalent
Dwelling  Units  (EDU’s).  The
project  will  tap  into  the
existing  combined  sewer  in
Butler  Street.  This  public
notification  is  necessary
because the project is going to
change the flow at an existing
sewage treatment facility  by
more than 50,000 gallons per
day.  A  draft  of  the  sewage
facilities planning module can
be  seen  for  comment  and
review  at  the  City  of
Pittsburgh  City-County
Building  414  Grant  Street
Pittsburgh PA 15219.


